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It	is	time	that	electricity	retailers	paid	for	the	free	power	that	they	obtain	from	
rooftop	solar.		Retailers	can	make	effective	use	of	this	resource	and	a	feed	in	
tariff	should	be	aligned	with	the	current	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
The	feed	in	tariff	should	be	regulated	by	IPART	with	all	retailers	being	obligated	
to	pay	the	regulated	feed	in	tariff	as	a	minimum.			The	feed	in	tariff	should	also	
recognize	the	environmental	benefits	of	roof	top	solar.	
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